
 

Request for Proposal 
Cattle Supplier 

75th National Appaloosa Show 

2023 Appaloosa Youth World Show 

 

The Appaloosa Horse Club (ApHC), the international breed registry for Appaloosa horses, is 

seeking and accepting proposals from cattle suppliers to supply cattle for the 75 th National 

Appaloosa Show and 2023 Appaloosa Youth World Show.  

 

DATES AND LOCATION 
75 th National Appaloosa Show & 2023 Appaloosa Youth World Show  

Oklahoma City Fairgrounds 
3001 General Pershing Blvd, 
Oklahoma City, OK 73107 
June 28th-29th * 
*Delivery dates to be discussed with provider.  

 

SCOPE OF WORK 
Provide suitable cattle and crew for the following:  

• 30 head for Working Cow Horse (6/28 & 6/29) 
• 35 runs of Calf Roping (6/28) 
• 25 runs of Steer Daubing (6/28) 

• 105 runs of Team Roping (6/28) 
*Final entry numbers will be available June 10 th, 2023 

 

PROPOSAL GUIDELINES 
Interested parties must provide evidence of qualifications and rates to be considered in the selection 

process. Proposals must include the following 
• Information about qualifications and list of related experience (i.e list of equivalent shows 

where you have previously provided like services).  
• Summary of staffing capabilities.  
• Rates for services, including price per head, price per run, and trucking costs (if any).  
• Evidence of current liability insurance.  
• Additional terms and conditions requested by you and needed as part of the contract for 

services. 
 

HOW TO SUBMIT 

Proposals are to be e-mailed to Keri LeForce at kleforce@appaloosa.com NO LATER THAN MAY 1ST, 

2023. The bid results will be announced on May 10 th, 2023. 


